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March 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 12 Students, Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 12 Mock Exams 
 

The Year 12 mock exams take place next week, between Monday 24th March and Thursday 27th 
March 2025.  
 
Students have already been briefed about the week and have received an individualised timetable. 
The main aim of these mock exams is to provide students with realistic experience under exam 

conditions, helping them to identify strengths and weaknesses and build their confidence.  

Most exams will take place in the Main Hall. Students will be sitting exams at their home site (except 
subjects requiring specialist facilities: Art, Photography and Music Technology). Students have been 
briefed by subject staff about what to expect in their exams, including content to revise, skills required, 
length of exam and question style. 

 
Year 12 Mock Exam Timetable 
 

 Morning 9am start Afternoon 1.15pm start 

Monday 24th March Option Column B Option Column E 

Tuesday 25th March Option Column C  
This includes Music Technology 
which will take place at Colfox 

Option Column D 

Wednesday 26th March Option A (Enrichment)  
Further Maths, Core Maths 

 

Thursday 27th March Art (all day, at Colfox)   
Photography (Lessons 1-3, at Beaminster) 

Friday 28th March Normal lessons for all 

  
Year 12 Option Blocks 
 

  OPTION A OPTION B OPTION C OPTION D OPTION E 

Core Maths 
Ancient History 
Further Maths 
EPQ (no exam) 

PE 
Biology 
Philosophy & 
Ethics 
Film Studies 
Computer 
Science 

Sociology 
Psychology 
Music Tech 
History 
French 
Maths 
Resistant 
Materials 

Geography 
Maths 
Art 
Chemistry 
Drama 
Business Studies 

English Language 
English Literature 
Physics 
Biology 
Psychology 
Art 
Spanish 

  
There will be no Year 12 lessons during the exams period Monday 24th – Thursday 27th March.  
 
Lessons for all students commence again on Friday 28th March.  
 

The Sixth Form 
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After the exams, students will be provided with feedback from their teachers so that they are aware of 
where their strengths lie, as well as any areas that they can develop further. This will be followed up by a 
full report in May. 
 
We wish Year 12 the best of luck with these exams and, as always, please do contact your child’s Tutor 
in the first instance if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sarah Walters 
Director of Learning and Achievement: Key Stage 5 
 
swalters@beaminster.dorset.sch.uk   
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